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Armour Chemical Engineering Society
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The Armour Chemical Engineering Society was organized as a means of
bringing the student body into closer relations with the ideas of men prominent
in their Profession. Added to this was the desire to have members address
the Society at frequent intervals and thus acquire confidence and facility of
speech so valuable in professional life. The Society limits its membership to

Juniors and Seniors but encourages the attendance of Sophomores and Fresh-
man at the meetings.

The A. C. E. S. held its first meeting and annual election on September
3oth. The meetings have been held, on an average, three weeks apart and
have been better attended than usual for many years back. The Freshmen and
Sophomores have shown a growing interest in the Society and i1t 1s hoped that
this can be tostered. We have been very fortunate this year in obtaining talks
from men well known in the Chemical Profession. ‘The meetings have proven
very interesting and we believe all the members have profited greatly. A tfew
of the more popular lectures were: “What We Expect of the Young Technical
Graduate,” by Prof. H. McCormack; “The Business Side of Chemistry,” by

Mr. Eisenschimel; “Colloid Chemistry and its Application,” by Mr. R. H.
Coleman.

Several other noted chemists have also honored us by consenting to appear
betore the society at a tuture date.

The Society wishes to extend its thanks to the Faculty and Speakers for
their generous aid 1in making this one the most successful year the Society has

seen. WALTER }. BENTLEY,

Secretary.
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